
 
 

Out of concern for the children amidst the current rise in COVID cases, the 
children’s Christmas pageant, that was scheduled for today, December 24, 2021 
at 3:30 pm, has been canceled. The scheduled Christmas eve masses will still be 
celebrated at 4 pm, 6 pm and 10:30 pm today December 24, 2021. The 4 pm and 
10:30 pm masses will be livestreamed.  

Christmas day masses will also be celebrated as scheduled for December 25, 2021 
at 8 am, 10 am and 12 pm. The 10 am mass on Christmas day will be 
livestreamed.  

Please note that starting this evening, masks are required for in person mass 
attendance. Please see the website or follow this link to the notification on the 
parish website. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

We wish you a Merry, Healthy and Holy Christmas! 

 

 


